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The 5th Grade Leadership Green Team at Fir Geove Elementary believe it is 

important to stop the use of these products if we as a society value the future of our 

planet. There are plenty of alternatives to polystyrene, so we believe this will be an 

easy switch to make. We hope that the right decision is made so that we can live in a 

bright, healthy world as we grow up. 

Thank you! 

Fir Grove Green Team 


